
Dear colleagues,

Whilst Metro North is at AAccuuttee  RReessppiirraattoorryy  IIllllnneessss  RReessppoonnssee  PPllaann  TTiieerr  11 Redcli�e Hospital is
currently experiencing increased admissions of patients with COVID & In�uenza. Therefore, I
would encourage all sta� to:

• wear a surgical mask in all clinical areas
• wear a P2/N95 mask & protective eyewear when caring for a patient with a suspected

acute respiratory infection
• stay home if you’re unwell
• ensure that your �u and COVID vaccinations and annual mask �t test are up to date
• encourage Visitors to wear a surgical mask, preform hands hygiene, and stay away if they

have respiratory illness symptoms.

Cang Dang
Executive Director, Redcli�e Hospital 

IIIfff   yyyooouuu   nnnooo   lllooonnngggeeerrr   wwwooorrrkkk   aaattt   RRReeedddcccllliii���eee   HHHooossspppiiitttaaalll   cccllliiiccckkk   hhheeerrreee   tttooo   bbbeee   tttaaakkkeeennn   ooo���   ttthhhiiisss   eeemmmaaaiiilll   llliiisssttt   

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land on which our facilities are built.

We also pay respect and acknowledge Elders past, present and the future.
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